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Ref: DK/OF  
 
 
Friday 13th September  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you to Ormiston Bushfield Academy’s Open Evening on Tuesday 24th September 
2024. 
 
Ormiston Bushfield Academy continues to build on the achievements of recent years. We are committed to delivering 
the highest quality education for our students, as evidenced by our successful Ofsted inspection in December 2019, 
where we maintained our 'Good' school rating. We are also thrilled to report that this commitment is reflected in the 
outstanding exam results achieved in August 2024, highlighting our continued academic excellence. 

Our students benefit from a broad and balanced curriculum, which spans a wide range of subjects from STEM and 
computer science to food technology and photography. We are passionate about providing students with opportunities 
to explore their interests and develop their talents. Our extracurricular offerings are extensive, with students able to 
participate in various after-school clubs, including chess and basketball as well as student voice opportunities. 

Academic success is only part of our story. Throughout their time at Ormiston Bushfield Academy, students receive 
exceptional support and guidance. We are immensely proud to be recognized as a flagship Skills Builder school. This 
designation reflects our dedication to equipping students with the essential skills for lifelong success. We also place a 
strong emphasis on enriching their educational experience through a range of partnerships. This year, we are pleased to 
extend our collaborations with the Peterborough Centre for Young Musicians and the Royal Shakespeare Company for 
which we are now a Lead School, and we continue to work closely with the Royal Opera House. 

On 24th September, I will be giving three presentations at 5:45pm, 6:30pm, and 7:15pm, allowing you to attend at the 
time most convenient for you. The Academy will be open from 5:30pm to 8:00pm, during which time you will have the 
opportunity to tour the facilities, speak with students and staff, and explore all that our school has to offer. 

For those traveling by car, parking will be available at Ortongate Car Park near the Iceland Food Store. Our sixth-form 
students will be available to guide you to the Academy. 

Additionally, we will be hosting open mornings on Thursday 26th September, and Friday 27th September at 8:45am. 
These mornings offer a chance to see the Academy in action and ask any further questions you may have. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Open Evening to explore our outstanding facilities and experience 
the welcoming, dynamic environment we are proud to offer. This is a valuable opportunity to see firsthand all that our 
Academy has to offer. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dennis Kirwan 
Principal 


